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From: Klett, Audrey
Sent: Thursday, January 02, 2014 1:51 PM
To: 'nukefxr@yahoo.com'
Cc: Banic, Merrilee; Saba, Farideh
Subject: RE: Status report on your April 23, 2012 petition request

Dear Mr. King: 
 
This email provides a status update concerning your April 23, 2012, 2.206 petition that requested the NRC shut 
down or prohibit restart of the Saint Lucie and Turkey Point nuclear plants, until an investigation of the AMES 
Group LLC is complete and everything has been verified safe.  This status update is provided in keeping with 
the guidance in Management Directive 8.11, “Review Process for 10 CFR 2.206 petitions.” 
 
On November 1, 2013, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) issued its proposed director’s decision on 
your petition, and notified you via email of its proposed director’s decision.  This email notifies you that the 
NRC staff plans on issuing its final director’s decision on or by January 14, 2014. Please let me know if you 
have any questions related to the review of your petition.  My contact information is included below. 
 
Regards, 
 
Audrey Klett 
Project Manager 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
NRR/DORL/LPLII-2 
301-415-0489 
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